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Directorate for Sustainable Development, :
Environmental Damage, European Union ”:‘f
and International Affairs e
Director General f

Ms. Helena Molina Valdes o

Head of the Secretariat, Climate and

Clean Airr Coalition (CCAC, UN %

Environment e

1 Rue Miollis, Building VII, 75015 .

Paris, France o

Subject: approval of the 2017 contribution to the Climate and Clean Air Coalition wr
2020 Five-year Strategy G
Dear Ms. Molina Valdes, ’
following your letter submitted on November 30, 2017 and our previous discussion at &
the High Level Assembly on November 14 in Bonn, I am pleased to inform you that the :

Italian Ministry for the Environment Land and Sea IMELS) will further contribute to
the Climate and Clean Air Coalition to Reduce Short-Lived climate Pollutants (CCAQ)
Trust Fund with an amount of 74.233 € to be used for the CCAC activities and the

Secretariat in line with the OCAC 2020 Five-year Strategy including Programme Support
Costs.

The contribution should be spent by 2022. The reporting requirements will be fulfilled
through CCAC annual report on the trust fund.

I appreciate your reference to our successful cooperation for the organization of the

Workshop in the margins of the 30th anniversary of the Montreal Protocol at jts 29%
Meeting of the Parties last week.






I would like to reiterate the interest of this Ministry in the following initiatives: HFG,

Agriculture, Oil and Gas and Urban Environment.

Best regards,
Frang era






